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Parent Newsletter 

Autumn Term 9 – Wednesday 9th November 2022 
 

It feels like the autumn has fully set in.  We are enjoying being outside in the (mostly) bright and windy weather.  

Please make sure that your children are dressed appropriately as the colder weather continues with shoes or 

wellies that are waterproof and a warm coat. 

A reminder that we do have a school uniform code.  Children should wear dark blue jumper, a white or pale blue 

polo shirt and black or grey trouser/skirt/tunic.  As much as we like sparkly clothes and football shirts, please keep 

them for the weekend! 

We are enjoying hearing the musical preparations for the festive season by both the choir and orchestra, and have 

finalised our Christmas calendar which you can see below. 

Paula Ayliffe and Sarah Stepney 

 
Parent Teacher 

Consultations 

Parent teacher consultation meetings are taking place during the week commencing 

21st November (except for 5F – dates to be announced later).  

Consultations will again take place via video using our normal online booking system.  

Instructions for accessing this were included in a separate Parentmail earlier today.  Please 

note you do need to enter the names and contact details we have register to you. There 

are also details of consultation times on our website: 

http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?tribe_events=parent-teacher-meetings    If you have any 

questions please contact the office.   

 

 

 

This Friday, there will be the Year 6 Bake Sale after school in the KS1 playground.  Please 

stop and purchase some of the baked goods at the end of the day. All funds raised from 

year group bake sales will go to the relevant year group to purchase much needed class 

resources.   

 

Thank you in advance for your help and support and we look forward to seeing you at 

the sale.  

 

 
 
 

 

This Friday 11th November:  
Start time: 7.15 – 10.15 pm 

Venue: Large Hall at Mayfield School 

Ticket price: £5 per person (which includes wine, soft drinks and light 

refreshments) 

 

 All are welcome. Teams will be made up of six people. You can either form your own 

team beforehand, or upon arrival you will be introduced to other people and placed in a 

team. 
  

The tickets are available via ParentPay where you can either book a table of six or buy 

individual tickets. 

 

                     

  

http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?tribe_events=parent-teacher-meetings
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Parent Invitation On Thursday 17th November parents are invited to come into class and look at their 

child’s books from 3- 3.30pm.  

Christmas Dates 

for the Diary 

 

 

 

 

Preparations are already in place for Christmas celebrations in school.  After a couple 

years of limited and adapted events, we hope that this year’s arrangements are back to 

normal.  Some dates you may wish to make note of include: 

 

Year 1 performance  Wednesday 7th December 2-3pm 

Reception performance Thursday 8th December 2-3pm  

Year 2 Christmas songs and poems Tuesday 13th December 2.45pm 

KS2 Carol Concert, St Matthew’s Church Wednesday 14th December 6.30-8pm 

Children’s Christmas Lunch  Tuesday 20th December 

Last day of term  Wednesday 21st December  

 

 

Coronation Bank 

Holiday 

 

The school will be closed for the recently announced coronation bank holiday on Monday 

8th May 2023.   This is the first day of the Y6 SATs week and we are awaiting further 

information about this from the DfE. 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Friday 11th November Year 6 Bake Sale 

Friday 11th November Mayfield Quiz Night - 7.15 in the Large Hall 

Thursday 17th November Pupil books on show 

W/C 21st November Parent Teacher Consultations 
 

 


